

MPESD Athletic Field Rejuvenation Project

Letter of Introduction - 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mount Pleasant Elementary School District invites businesses, clubs, foundations and nonprofits to partner with us in providing our five campuses totaling over 2,400 students, with the complete renovation of the district's sporting grounds.

Due to years of drought and shrinking funds from the state and federal governments, all the grass playing areas have suffered extreme damage. Almost none of them are welcoming nor adequate for our children to play.

With your generous tax deductible support, we can transform the grade schools of East San Jose into high quality sporting grounds available to the entire community.

Our goal over the next several years is to raise \$150,000 per site. Subsequently, we will apply for matching grants from the major league sports teams in Silicon Valley (Football, Soccer, and Baseball) in order to begin upgrading our first field in the spring of 2020.

Also, talks have begun with Mayor Liccardo's office, who applauds the efforts and is currently investigating ways the city can support our efforts.

With your help, it's time for East San Jose to shine!

Contact Fieldproject@mpesd.org or call 408.238.9281 for more information on becoming a donor.

Checks may be made to: MPESD with 'Fields' in the memo and mailed to 3434 Marten Ave, San Jose, CA 95148

Or donate online at https://mpesd-fields.cheddarup.com